CANADA

November 15th, 1b72.

Mr. Ford W. Moynes,
1 Carolyn Street,
Lindsay, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Moynes,

Thank you very much for your thoughtful letter
regarding the outcome o0f the election. Your -
Suggéstions and comments on possible courses
of action will be of considerable value to my
colleagues and me. ‘

The next few months will require continued hard
work by our people but I am confident that the
final outcome will be in our favour.

Again with thanks for your congratulations and

good wishes. I am very encouraged by the mail
I have received.

Yours sincerely,

Nanr P [l

Robert L. Stanfield




